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Samling Donates Medical Supplies to Lahad Datu Hospital 
 
As one of Malaysia's leading multinational conglomerates, the Samling Group is well positioned 
to help local communities grappling with the COVID-19 outbreak. We continue to play an 
important role in supporting the authorities in their effort to combat the virus.  
 
By mid-April 2020, the need for medical supplies, personal protective equipment (PPE) and other 
medical equipment had increased significantly. We responded to this growing need by donating 
critical medical equipment and essential medical supplies to over 100 medical institutions in 
Sarawak. 
 
On April 29, 2020, we contributed 60,000 surgical masks, 500 protective suits, 15 thermometers, 
and 50 bottles of 500ml sanitisers to the Lahad Datu Hospital.  
 
Our work to support the response to the COVID-19 pandemic is part of our long-standing 
commitment to safeguarding the health and safety of our employees and the public, and to 
supporting the needs of the communities in which we live and work. This a commitment we have 
embraced throughout our company’s history. 
 

 


